
 

Newsletter  

Dear Parent/Carers  

What an amazing first week back the children have had. We are extremely proud of 

how well they have settled back into the routines of school and we are seeing some 

fabulous role models for our mantra ‘Work hard. Be kind.’ 

 

Visit to China 

We are pleased to announce that following a successful application for a grant the 

school will be taking a group of our children on a visit to our sister school in China 

next April. They will have the opportunity to stay and sight-see in Shanghai, as well. 

 

Uniform  

All of our children are looking rather smart in their uniform, so thank you for 

supporting us with this. Many of you have spent a lot of money ‘kitting’ your child out 

for school so please remember to write their name in their clothing. Then, if it does 

get misplaced, we will know who it belongs to. 

I would also like to remind you that your child should be wearing school shoes and 

NOT trainers, please. 

 

PE 

You should have now received a newsletter from your child’s teacher. Somewhere 

on that letter it will tell you when your child’s PE sessions are. If you have not received 

this letter please speak to your child’s class teacher asap. 

As mentioned previously, when it is your child’s PE days we would like them to come 

to school in their PE kit. Again, correct PE kit please and not any colour top or 

football shirt.  

 

Extra-curricular Clubs 

Early next week we will be sending out information about all the extra-curricular 

clubs we will be running this term. All of the clubs will commence week beginning 

the 20th September.  

Once you and your child have read all the information about the clubs and 

decided which they would like to join please complete the slip and send it back 

asap, as most of the clubs will have limited numbers. 

 

Photo Consent 

As mentioned earlier the children are doing some amazing things and as you know 

we are always keen to share these via social media, display in school etc.  In order 

for us to do this under GDPR regulations we do need your consent. Most of you will 

have given this previously via our pupil admission form. If we do not have this we will 



be chasing you up over the next couple of weeks, for clarification and hopefully 

your permission 

 

School Photos 

School photos will take place on Friday 24th September. More details to follow.  

 

Role play clothing 

Our foundation staff are keen to develop a role play area. If you have any dressing 

up costumes, suitable for school, that you wish to donate please send them in.  

 

Office hours 

A polite reminder that our office hours are 8.00am until 3.30pm. Although staff are in 

the building before and after those times they are busy preparing or in meetings. If 

no-one answers the phone please leave a message.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you 

need anything clarifying and remember…. 

 

 
 


